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We are writing to extend our support towards the funding to facilitate the construction 

of living quarters at the Umpqua Fire Station. 

This would be of immeasurable benefit to our community. We and many of our 

neighbors are seniors. Thus, we would feel more at ease if emergency response 

times were shortened. 

Sincerely, 

 Travis and Elizabeth Weaver 

Umpqua, Oregon 97486 

 


